
March 27, 2023

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR -IV, MIMAROPA 
1515 DENR Bldg., Roxas Boulevard 
Brgy.668 Ermita Manila

DENR MIMAROPA 
RECORDS SECTlOh
RECEIVEIk

MAR 2 8 2023
□ INCOMING □ OUTGOING.

BY: DATS NO.
TIME:

Subject : Request for copy of Memorandum from CENRO Puerto Princesa 
dated February 14, 2006 with subject " CLASSIFICATION STATUS 
OF LOTS COVERED BY OCT NO. 2575 RP flV-261 5002 OF
PABLO M. VUELBA, JR. AND OCT NO. 2582 OF VIRGINIA V.
GONZALES"

Sir:

Greetings!

The undersigned are the long time occupants of a parcel of land in 
Purok Riverside , Pajara Extension, Barangay Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa 
City, which is part of Cad-800-D MODULE 2, Project No.l, LC Map 203, 
which falls within longitude 118' 43' 20.3 and Latitude 9' 47' 20.5" as per 
the October 7, 2016 letter by former CENRO of Puerto Princesa City Emer 
D. Garraez (see copy attached as Annex "A"). Sometime on December 
12, 2022, we made a letter request to CENRO Puerto Princesa City ( see 
copy of the letter as Annex "B") to obtained copies of the following 
documents:

2. Memorandum from CENRO Puerto Princesa dated 
February 14, 2006 ( Subject: Classification Status of Lots covered by 
OCT No. 257 RP (IV-26) 5002 of Pablo N. Vuelba, Jr. and OCT No. 
2582 of Virginia V. Gonzales). See photocopy attached herein as
Annex C.

3. DENR Memorandum Order 2004-03 dated May 22, 2004. 
( no copy on file)

4. Letter reply by CENRO Emer D. Garaez to Mr. Joel F. Galve 
dated October 7, 2006. See photocopy attached as Annex D.

The request was made in connection to our intention to seek the help 
of the authorities for the filing of proper action to protect their interest in 
the subject property.

However, the OIC CENRO Pedro Velasco said in his letter reply dated 
February 3, 2023 ( copy of which is attached herein as Annex "E") that 
thier office no longer have the copies of the requested documents. Thus, we 
are requesting your good office for the certified copies of the above 
mentioned documents.






















